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Wright Selected as 2016 ARC Membership Chair
MARCH 28TH 2016 BY DEE LOFLIN

Dexter, Missouri - Billy Pat Wright is honored to be this year’s honorary Membership Chairman for
the Stoddard County ARC. 

“I am proud to be part of such a worthwhile organization and I am asking you to join us,” commented Wright.

By becoming a member, you will help to make it possible for the ARC to continue providing programs and services to people in

Stoddard County.  As a result, more children and adults will have the opportunity to receive these much-needed services.

The ARC provides the following services: Community Residential Living Facilities, Respite Care, Developmental Habilitation
Training, Community Integration, Socialization Activities, and Transportation.

The ARC continues to strive to add new and better programs.

“On behalf of the developmentally disabled children and adults we serve, thank you for your continued support,” continued Wright. 

“We sincerely hope you will help us once again by joining us and becoming a member of the Stoddard County ARC.  We need
your help!”

Membership dues are $10 per person annually and may be submitted for the 2016-2017 year by mailing them to ARC Office, 1318
W. Grant St., Dexter, Missouri 63841.  You may also stop in and pay.

Provided photo by Cynthia Chesser.
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